
 
 
 

 

Whereas communities across Ontario are recognizing May 1, 2025, as Doctor’s Day, to 
express gratitude to physicians for their compassionate care, dedication, and continued 
commitment to improving the health of people in our community; and 

Whereas here in Niagara, more than 600 physicians across a wide range of specialties are 
transforming care every day – collaborating with healthcare teams, embracing innovation, 
and going above and beyond for their patients; and 

Whereas we also thank the physicians who have retired this year, for their years of service, 
and we warmly welcome the newest physicians to our region; and 

Whereas we are proud to recognize Doctor’s Day and express our sincere  appreciation to 
all physicians for their extraordinary work in shaping a healthier Niagara. 

Therefore be it resolved that I, Mayor Jeff Jordan, do hereby proclaim May 1, 2025, as 
“Doctor’s Day.” 

 

 

 

       ______________________________________ 
                              J.A Jordan, Mayor 
                   May 12, 2025 


